
Special  greeting  to  the  elderly
Brothers of the Institute
Brother Alberto Gomez, Delegate of the Superior General for the Delegation of

Belgium North, on the occasion of the recent 46th General Chapter, which ended
on 22 May 2022, wished to dedicate a special thought to all the elderly Brothers
of the Institute who have offered the best years of their lives in the service of the
ministry of Lasallian education, sometimes making courageous decisions.

Brother Alberto concluded his video testimony by addressing the Brothers who,
by their lives and their constant commitment,  have been a great example of
fidelity to their vocation and will remain like that until the end of their days.
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